
 

Date: 09/03/2020 

C 112 (2019-20) 

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade 1-Grade 7)  

 

Ref: Quick update as we approach the final examinations  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware, post the mock tests last week, our students will now embrace the revision 

week as a lead up to the final examinations which commence on March 17th, 2020.  

The teachers have been monitoring the progress - concepts that students are not confident of, 

clarifying their doubts and encouraging them to focus on areas with specific and detailed 

feedback shared as part of their corrected answer scripts. We are also guiding the students 

about their daily home revision schedule as they approach the final examinations, so they learn 

to manage their time effectively. This is an important life skill, as students become accountable 

for their learning.  

While students have been approaching us when they have doubts, we are happy to hear from 

you as well as you supervise their revision at home. As teachers, we remain committed to 

nurturing the students to confidently and independently take the examinations and this 

collective effort will pave way for success. 

Teachers will be speaking to the students and ensuring that they are conscious of daily revision 

and this communication will help students approach the final examinations positively.  

 

Happy Holi! 

 

Yours truly, 

The SVM team 

 

 


